
Dear Academicians and Professors Smirnov and Guseynov, 

 

Thank you very much for the invitation! 

I am sorry for my late reply. It was not possible for me to attend the 

conference, but I would like to send you our best wishes and greetings 

on the 100th anniversary of your Institute on behalf of the UT 

Institute of Philosophy and Semiotics. A hundred years is a long time 

for an institute, especially during these tumultuous times as the past 

century has been. I wish you a long and prosperous future and success 

in all your academic activities! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Bruno Mölder 
Professor of Philosophy of Mind 
Head of the Institute of Philosophy and Semiotics 
University of Tartu 
Estonia 

 


